Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: [External] RE: 15A NCAC 07H .0208 and 15A NCAC 07M .0603

From: Keith Larick <keith.larick@ncfb.org>

Sent: Thursday, August 10, 2023 10:27 AM

To: Liebman, Brian R <brian.liebman@oah.nc.gov>; chris@chadwickcreek.com; rrc.comments
<rrc.comments@oah.nc.gov>

Cc: Burgos, Alexander N <alexander.burgos@oah.nc.gov>; Everett, Jennifer <jennifer.everett@deq.nc.gov>
Subject: [External] RE: 15A NCAC 07H .0208 and 15A NCAC 07M .0603

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless verified. Report suspicious emails with the Report Message
button located on your Outlook menu bar on the Home tab.

Hello Brian,

| submitted comments concerning the changes to 15A NCAC 07H .0208 and 07M .0603 prior to the June RRC meeting. |
wish to attend the upcoming August RRC meeting and speak in opposition to the proposed rules.

Contact information:

Keith Larick

5301 Glenwood Ave.
Raleigh NC 27612
919-749-5293

(no fax #)
keith.larick@ncfb.org

Thank you,
Keith Larick

Keith Larick

Natural Resources Director

North Carolina Farm Bureau Federation
Phone: (919) 987-1257

Cell: (919) 749-5293

www.ncfb.org



Burgos, Alexander N

From: chris chadwickcreek.com <chris@chadwickcreek.com>

Sent: Monday, August 7, 2023 8:38 AM

To: rrc.comments; Liebman, Brian R; Burgos, Alexander N

Cc: Everett, Jennifer; Keith Larick; Debbie Hamrick

Subject: [External] RRC Meeting: Request to speak on changes to 15A NCAC 07H .0208 and 07M .0603

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless verified. Report suspicious emails with the Report Message
button located on your Outlook menu bar on the Home tab.

Dear Commissioners,

| submitted comments concerning the changes to 15A NCAC 07H .0208 and 07M .0603 prior to the June RRC
meeting. | wish to attend the upcoming August RRC meeting and speak on behalf of shellfish farmers.

Contact information:

Chris Matteo

124 Trent Shores Drive
Trent Woods, NC 28562
919-360-2278

(no fax #)
chris@chadwickcreek.com

| have CC’ed Jennifer Everett at DEQ on this email.

Thank you for your consideration,

Chris Matteo
President
North Carolina Shellfish Growers Association



